
enera

October 20, 1914.

Dear Mr. White,-

I have your letter of the 9th of October,

inclosing a Graft of the clause proposed to be added to

the remorandum to Council with reference to the Zslands

in Lake Baron. I am taking advice on this point now

and hope to be able to communicate further with you in

a feu days.

I have been absent from the city for a

acknowledgment.

Yours sincerely,

Duncan Chorff

Deputy Superintendent General.

An drey White, Esq., O.M.2.,

Deputy Minister,

Sept, of Lande, foresta &ssines,

Torento, Ont.
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